
  IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• June 11 — VBS Meeting following second service 

• June 15 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 

• June 18 — Father’s Day 

• June 19-22 — Keepers of the Kingdom VBS 6:00-8:00 pm 

• June 25 — Membership Sunday 

      Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

• June 26-30 — Youth Camp at Camp Timberlake 

• June 29 — Brian Free & Assurance Concert 7:00 pm 

• July 17-21 — Kids Camp at Camp Timberlake 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Phil Wortz · Rev. Mike Taylor 

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 
www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

 
 
 
 
 

June 11, 2023 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

Keepers of the Kingdom VBS is next week June 19-22 from 6:00-
8:00 pm for kids ages Pre-K through 5th grade.  Join us as we 
learn about the Armor of God.  Pre-register today at firstagl.org.   
 

There will be a team meeting for all VBS volunteers immediately 
following the second service today in the theater.  Please make 
plans to attend this meeting.  

 
MEMBERSHIP SUNDAY 

 

We will be receiving new members into our fellowship on Sunday, 
June 25th.  See one of the pastors if you wish to join at that time. 

 
IN CONCERT 

 

Brian Free & Assurance will be with us in concert Thursday, June 
29th at 7:00 pm.  There is no admission charge.  A love offering 
will be received.  

 
VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

 

Again we are asking for help in the nursery.  Vicky Holloway is in 
need of a volunteer for the Pre-K nursery during the Sunday 
School hour (10:15-11:00 am) rotating with two other volunteers 
serving very third month.  If this is an area you can help in, please 
contact Vicky at 706-401-9231. 
 

FREE JOURNALS 
 

We have had several boxes of lined journals donated to us.  They 
were mislabeled for the company that was going to use them.  
They are great for prayer journals or personal journals.  They are 
free to anyone that would like to take one.  Feel free to pick one 
up in the foyer.  
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